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Well, I must say, Teacher Appreciation Week was a success thanks to our wonderful 
volunteers!  RFISD is blessed with wonderful staff and I think we showed them that they are 
appreciated. 	
  
 	
  
The Box Tops have been collected for the year and earned $2985 for the district!  Great job!	
  
 	
  
The school year is drawing to a close but there are still some fun events planned for the 
RFISD students.  But we need parent volunteers!	
  
Please consider volunteering at these events.	
  
 	
  
Happening this week:               Please click links to volunteer	
  
 	
  
RES BOOK FAIR:	
  
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0d4dacaa2fa7fa7-final	
  
 	
  
Mercado:	
  
http://www.signupgenius.com/index.cfm?go=s.signup&useFullSite=true&URLID=20F0D4D
ACAA2FA7FA7-mercado	
  
 	
  
Upcoming:	
  
RES Field Day will be on the base Family Day, 22 May.  Great way to be with your kiddos!	
  
Click the link to volunteer:	
  
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0d4dacaa2fa7fa7-field	
  
 	
  
Middle School UIL students will have a Pizza Party 29 May. PTO will supply 
everything.  Five parent volunteers are needed to help setup, serve and clean up. Good thing 
is, it is just 2 hours of your day. You will volunteer from 10:30-12:30 at the dry air 
conditioned gym foyer. Take a long lunch break and volunteer to help celebrate these hard 
working kiddos.	
  
If you can help, please contact Lisa, treasurer@RandolpPTO.org	
  
 	
  
 	
  
RES AR Store: It's time for our Final AR store! The kids have been working hard earning 
points to spend on some awesome prizes. We are looking for 4 volunteers for each block of 
time. Feel free to sign up for more than one block.  Click the link below to volunteer:	
  
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0d4dacaa2fa7fa7-arstore/20064449	
  
 	
  
 	
  
RES School Supplies: Cross school supply shopping off my back to school list! Order school 
supplies for next year, now.  Visit    www.1stdayschoolsupplies.com     and you are just a few 
clicks away from getting everything you need for next year!!!  It is super easy . Click, pay, 
done! Your child's kit ships right to the school and is filled with the high quality, name brand 
products you trust!!! Plus, you will find the prices affordable!  They also have back packs!	
  
Open Board Positions for 2015-2016:	
  
For more information or if you would like to volunteer to fill one of the positons, contact 
President@RandolphPTO.org	
  

RES Volunteer Coordinator                 RES Yearbook	
  
Room Parent Coordinator                    RES Teacher Appreciation 
MS/HS Teacher Appreciation              RES Yearbook 
Room Parent Coordinator                    Spirit Night 
Publicity 



	
   

	
  
Military members receive half-off admission!	
  
This Armed Forces Day (May 16) and Memorial Day (May 25), Military Members receive 
half-off Zoo admission! Just show your military i.d. to the Zoo's front ticket gate to receive 
your discount. Thank you for your service!	
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